
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kia ora, 

We are now consulting on the draft proposal rules for our Information Disclosure workstream.  

Seeking your views on our latest Information Disclosure Consultation 

Gas (Facilities Outage Information Disclosure) Rules 2022 submissions are now open. 

On 18 May 2022, the Minister of Energy and Resources approved Gas Industry Co’s recommendation to 
introduce new gas governance rules for the disclosure of gas production and gas storage facility outage 
information.  

  
A copy of Gas Industry Co’s recommendation to the Minister can be found here. 

  
Gas Industry Co is seeking feedback on the drafting of the proposed rules available here.  
 
Submissions are due by 5pm Monday 11 July 2022.   
 
Please email your submission to consultations@gasindustry.co.nz    

  
Gas Industry Co’s recommendation to the Minister was also accompanied by a recommendation for 
amendments to the Gas Governance (Compliance) Regulations 2008 to provide for enforcement of the 
Gas (Facilities Outage Information Disclosure) Rules under the existing compliance regime. The 
amendments to these regulations will be considered by Cabinet. If the amendments are approved, the 
process is for the amendments to be drafted by the Parliamentary Counsel Office. 
 
 

Pipiri 2022 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gasindustry.co.nz%2Four-work%2Fwork-programmes%2Finformation-disclosure%2F%23recommendation-to-minister&data=05%7C01%7CAlana.Hepburn%40gasindustry.co.nz%7Cbf3a47a17e1a4e87f2f808da4cd61555%7C9ef71fcd08ae41c8b0a8a987d543c376%7C0%7C0%7C637906779902568372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qMXnyB2HH4rZg4PRmiq%2BsAxrc0VhOGstgwmco3R3IQA%3D&reserved=0
https://www.gasindustry.co.nz/our-work/work-programmes/information-disclosure/#recommendation-to-minister-2
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	Kia ora,

